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Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE

School Telephone:
01223 359568

Email:
   office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher:  Ben Tull

5th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,










RSPB’s Big Schools’ Birdwatch
Next week we are taking part in the RSPB Big Schools’ Birdwatch. As part of this event, we will be encouraging children to look at the different types of birds that frequent our school site and conduct a bird count. We will then submit our results online to help build a picture of how birds in the UK are faring.

As part of this event, we will have an assembly to introduce the Birdwatch to the children, showing them pictures of just some of the birds that have been spotted in our grounds in recent months. The children will also have the opportunity to conduct a bird count during playtime and lunchtime. Please find a copy of the bird counting sheet overleaf, should your child wish to conduct a count at home. You can find lots of other useful information and resources on the RSPB website, http://www.rspb.org.uk/kids-and-schools/kids-and-families/kids/.

If you would like to conduct your own bird count at home, here are some helpful tips:

· Winter is probably the easiest time of year to spot birds, whilst the leaves are off the trees and the birds are spending more time looking for food. Birds soon learn to visit a regular feeding site, so you can increase your chances of seeing them by putting out food in the days leading up to your count.

· Find a good place to watch (a big window indoors from where the birds can’t hear or see you can work well).

Yours sincerely,

Zoe Oram and Susan Rees
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